
       St. Raymond - Knights of Columbus 
 

PARTY FOR ALL YOUTH 

MASS SERVERS 

 

SUNDAY,  

FEBRUARY 11, 2018 
 

 

YOUTH MASS SERVERS:   
 

The Knights of Columbus would like to thank all our 
Youth Mass Servers for doing a wonderful job! 

 
We will be holding our Annual Pizza Party on 
Sunday, February 11 from 5:00 to 7:00 PM in the 
parish hall. 

 
All Youth Mass Servers are invited and welcome—
whether you have been serving at Mass for awhile 

or if you just started!! 
 

 

For more information, contact 
John Jaenke at 715-429-0052. 


